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VIA E-MAIL & HAND DELIVERY 

May 21, 2019 

Honorable Members of the Planning and Land Use Management Committee 
Los Angeles City Council 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 375 
Los Angeles, Calif. 90012 

clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org 

RE: The Fig Project (Council File Nos. 19-0370 and 19-0370-S1) 

Dear Honorable Committee Members, 

On December 17, 2018, April 5, 2019, and April 15, 2019, I filed appeals on behalf of Strategic 
Actions for a Just Economy (SAJE), regarding the City’s approval of The Fig project. After 
extensive discussions between SAJE and the developer, SAJE’s concerns that prompted the appeals 
have been fully resolved. As a result, SAJE respectfully requests that you deny its appeals in full. 

Should you have any questions, please let me know. 

Very truly yours, 

 

_______________________ 
Mitchell Tsai 

cc: William F. Delvac 


